
Summer Internship Opportunity - Law Director's Office 
 
Are you passionate about law and seeking valuable experience in a dynamic legal 
environment? The City's Law Director's office is thrilled to announce an exciting 
internship opportunity for the upcoming summer. Responsibilities will include assisting 
the attorneys and legal assistants with a variety of administrative tasks, as needed. 
Preferred qualifications include current enrollment in an accredited college or 
university, excellent communication and writing skills and the ability to work 
independently and collaboratively. The rate of pay will be $12.00 per hour. Interested 
candidates should submit their resume to Denise Neff at dneff@mountvernonohio.org.  
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